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Dear Author(s) of 6th ICRIEMS 2019

On
behalf of the 6th ICRIEMS FMIPA UNY, we would like to thank you for
your participation in ICRIEMS 2019 that has
been held in Yogyakarta,
Indonesia on July 12-13, 2019.


Enclosed please find a notification of publication letter about the publication process of IOP - Science.


Thank you for your  patience. We hope for your success in the future and be able to participate in the next ICRIEMS.


Best Regards,

ICRIEMS Committee
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No :  44/ICRIEMS-6.UNY/X/2019                                October 31
th

, 2019 

Re : Notification of Publication 

 

Author (s) : Sunardi, W T Istikowati, and D I Sari 

 

 

Dear Author (s) 

On behalf of the 6
th

 ICRIEMS Committee, FMIPA UNY and I would like to thank 

you for your participation in ICRIEMS 2019 that has been held in Yogyakarta, Indonesia on 

July 12-13, 2019. Hereby, I am pleased to inform you that your paper entitled: 

 

EXTRACTION OF ALPHA CELLULOSE FROM ELEOCHARIS DULCIS 
HOLOCELLULOSE USING NAOH AND KOH 

 
After intensive review process from our scientific committee, has been accepted 
to publish in Journal of Physics: Conference Series (JPCS) – IOP Science. 
 
Regarding the process of publication by the IOP, I still have to inform you that: 
 
1. At the moment your paper is in the final process of publication by JPCS-IOP 

Science editor.  The estimated publication time will be at the beginning of 
December, this year. 

2. I certainly hope that all the accepted papers that we have been sent to IOP will 
be published, but IOP’s editor still have a right to reject papers. Latest 
information from IOP indicated that all accepted papers were good.  

3. Your invoice of IOP Publication can be accessed and downloaded through 
your account. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and patience.  We hope for your success in the 

future and be able to participate in the next ICRIEMS. 

 

  


